
 THE CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

 BY-LAW 

 
 BY-LAW NUMBER 135-2021 
 
A By-law to authorize the extension of the City’s License Agreement with the 
Philippine Heritage Band for the continued use of the Baker Homestead House, 
located at 91 Thornhill Woods Drive, north of Highway 7, at Sugar Bush Heritage 
Park (the “City Facility”). 
 
NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the City of Vaughan ENACTS AS 

FOLLOWS: 

1. That authorization is given to extend the existing License Agreement between 

the City of Vaughan and the Philippine Heritage Band for the use of the City 

Facility, which is expiring October 31, 2021, on a month-to-month basis, with all 

other terms and conditions to remain the same, until a new framework is 

developed and adopted by City Council to standardize the leasing/licensing 

process for all City facilities. 

2. The Mayor and/or Clerk are authorized to execute all documentation required to 

complete said License Renewal and Extending Agreement, which form shall be 

satisfactory to the City Solicitor.  

 
Enacted by City of Vaughan Council this 20th day of October, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 

 
 
 
 

 
Todd Coles, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Authorized by Item No. 2 of Report No. 47 
of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) 
Adopted by Vaughan City Council on 
October 20, 2021.  


